
October 1, 2002

Mr. Maurice Selinger III

Curtis Thaxter

P.O. Box 7320

Portland, ME 04112-7320

RE:  
PROP 9-Unit Subdivision, Anderson Street


ID #2002-0140, CBL #012-B-009

Dear Mr. Selinger:

At this time, the conditions of the Planning Board approval dated August 13, 2002 for the 9-unit subdivision located at 113 Anderson Street, have been met, with the exception of the performance guarantee being submitted.  Once a performance guarantee is submitted, the building permit will be processed and approved.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 874-8901.

Sincerely,

Kandice Talbot

Planner
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